
BARNSTABLE FIRE DISTRICT 

1841 PHINNEY’S LANE 

BARNSTABLE, MA 02630 

 

PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE MINUTES JUNE 24, 2021 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM by Prudential Committee Chairman William Jones at the 

Barnstable Water Department, 1841 Phinney’s Lane, Barnstable.  Also, in attendance were Prudential 

Committee member Andrew Miller and Joshua Miller, Fire Chief Frank Pulsifer, Deputy Chief Rick Pfautz and 

Clerk Charles Eager.  

The Prudential Committee only item of the meeting’s agenda was to negotiate the Chief and Deputy 

Contract for next three year.  Most the provisions have been agreed to in the previous negotiation session 

in February.  The only open issue was an increase in the multipliers for accreditations (.5 per) as 

Massachusetts Chief Fire Officer, Massachusetts Fire Chief Prudential, Massachusetts Executive Fire Officer 

and National Fire Chief National Level (new accreditation).  The Chief has agreed to defer any stipend he 

would be entitled to for a year.  After discussion on the accreditation provisions the Prudential Committee 

agreed to the provisions.   

A motion was made, seconded and passed unanimously to accept the contract as agreed to for a term of 

3 year for the Fire Chief. 

A motion was made, seconded and passed unanimously to accept the contract as agreed to for a term of 

3 year for the Deputy Fire Chief. 

Motion made, seconded and passed unanimously to adjourn the meeting. 

 

    

  

   

 


